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Will you be at a different School in

September 2022?

If so, please contact your school library clerk or TL who will add this
information to a shared list created by the LRC Circulation staff.
In this way, the LRC will know to check that your LRC patron
record is correct before LRC bookings begin
Wednesday, August 31 at 3:30.

Thank You
The LRC Staff




